Faulk, Camilla

From: Ryan English [englii2009@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2010 8:15 AM

To: Faulk, Camilla

Subject: Gr34, Grd3

GR 34 will help low income families be able to afford access to the courts. I think that it is a good idea. In
Whatcom County, even with the fee waivers, pro se litigants are required to pay a $50 court facilitator fee. This
can be very difficult for families that are on government assistance to afford.



